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John carter,

Secretary

Senate, Employment and Workplace

Relations and education committee

Suite 5G52

Parliament house

Canberra Act 2600

To whom it may concern,

My name is Khya Holland, and I am 13year old Katherine, Northern Territory resident. I am writing to ask
what caution steps would be taken to ensure the safety of Katherine residents, the visiting tourist population
and the unique local flora and fauna! I’m not suggesting that you stop all plans of a nuclear waste dump,
because [ know that is unrealistic. I am merely wishing to know why you Katherine residents are supportive
of this

decision when they have not been consulted. Do you realise this decision

will possibly be putting over 10 thousand lives at risk. Do you study something that involves Katherine and
other types of very beautiful places? As the Senate Committee on Employment and Workplace Relations, I
question your commitment the environment, the people of Katherine or the Northern Territory. Or maybe
you’ve lived here? I understand that to people who reside on the other side of Australia, our concerns may
go unaddressed. Please ignore the stereotypes and get some clue of what you would be doing. You would be
making a big mistake. I look forward to you reply.

Yours Khya Holland





